
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Schiavo Memorial Library of Strathmere, the Wetlands Institute of 

Stone Harbor and the Strathmere Fishing and Environmental Club will present 

a fun and educational program for our children and adults regarding terrapin 

conservation on Thursday, July 17, 2014, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Schiavo 

Memorial Library in Strathmere.   

 

The Wetlands Institute of Stone Harbor will conduct a presentation in 

the parking lot of the library regarding preservation of the local terrapin 

habitat.  Children will able to handle turtles during the presentation.   

 

At the conclusion of the program, children will then have the opportunity 

to release turtles into the Strathmere Bay.  Please join us for this fun and 

educational event. 

 

The public is invited to this event.  There is no admission fee.  However, 

donations, which are tax deductible, would be greatly appreciated. For further 

information, call the Schiavo Library at 609-486-6265, email 

info@strathmerelibrary.org, or email Dick Omrod at omrod105@comcast.net.    
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